
Date: February 23, 2021 

 

To: Mendocino County Board of Supervisors  

 

From: Scott Ward, Scott Ward Company  

 

Re: February 23, 2021 BOS Agenda Item 6a 

 

I respectfully request that the board seriously consider and implement the suggestions and 

proposed direction to staff contained in the MCA memo.  

 

Thank you  

 

 


